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This bill will destroy current middle class home owners and remove all possibility of 

low middle class of ever owning a home. It’s clear this bill is the stepping stone for 

more corporation buy ups of single family homes putting out thousands and creating 

a forever renters society. As an Oregonian home owner I strongly oppose this bill.  


